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Pray for our RR kids as 
they start their new 
school year.

Pray for our summer 
camp workers to 
recover and be 
blessed by God.

Pray for God to guide 
Romania Without 
Orphans as they meet 
Sept 2-5.

Pray for God to supply 
a new social worker 
for the RR team.
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Pray for the support 
of parents who are at 
risk of abandoning 
their babies.

Pray for the salvation 
decision of each RR 
child.

Pray for the teachers 
of our RR kids to love 
them. 

Pray that our RR 
children will define 
themselves as loved 
by God.

Pray for the physical 
safety and health of 
our RR kids.

Pray for God to bless 
one RR child 
struggling with 
depression.

Pray for RR worker 
Dana to regain health 
and strength.
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Pray for baby Samuel 
to stay healthy and 
thrive.

Pray for God to heal a 
blind RR child.

Pray for RR to rescue 
helpless, abandoned 
babies as soon as 
possible.

Pray for our RR family 
to be blessed and 
walk closely with the 
Lord.

Pray for seeds of hope 
and joy planted in the 
hearts of kids at our 
camp.

Pray for God to place 
children into adoptive 
families.

Pray for God to bless 
Leo and his family.
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Praise God for 
blessing our work in 
spite of the 
pandemic.

Pray for our RR 
children to thrive and 
grow in the Lord.

Pray for the 
mentoring of two 
brothers aging out of 
foster care.

Pray for RR workers to 
stay close to the Lord 
and bring glory to 
God.

Pray that God will be 
glorified in our work.

Praise God for His 
provisions of 
temporary social work 
help.

Pray for God to guide 
and bless adoptive 
parents as we train 
them.
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Pray for RR young 
adults to find career 
paths and work hard.

Pray for RR children 
to thrive and do well 
in their school work.

Pray that RR children 
will choose Christian 
friends.

Pray for baby Simon 
and his adoptive 
family.

Ask God for provision 
and protection for our 
ARFO partners in 
Romania.
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“Rejoice always, pray without ceasing, give thanks in all 
circumstances..." 1 Thessalonians 5:16-18


